
A new set of findings from a 10-year study into the well-being and flourishing of ordained ministers in the Church of England has been published

today.

 



The Living Ministry programme tracks the progress of groups of clergy ordained in 2006, 2011 and 2015 and women and men who entered

training for ordination in 2016, seeking to understand what helps clergy to flourish in ministry.

The latest research from the project includes responses from 579 ordained clergy and 113 people training for ordained ministry in the Church of

England.

The quantitative study includes research into physical and mental, relational, financial and material and spiritual and vocational well-being as well

as responses to questions about ministerial effectiveness.

The Rt Revd Dr Chris Goldsmith, Director of the Ministry Division of the Church of England said: “This 10-year programme is providing valuable

long-term insights into the experiences of our ordained clergy from initial training and curacy and throughout ministry.

“The findings will help inform the dioceses and theological education colleges and courses in their vital work in the selection, formation and long-

term support of ordained clergy.”

Dr Liz Graveling, who is overseeing the research programme for the Ministry Division, said: “I’m pleased to release this next stage of the Living

Ministry research, which has allowed us to look in more depth at specific areas of clergy flourishing and start to build up a picture over time. As

we follow our participants into the next chapter of their ministry, we are continuing to explore some of these themes in the ongoing qualitative

work, which is due to report next year.”

About Living Ministry

Living Ministry was set up in 2016 by the Church of England with the aim of helping support the dioceses, theological education institutions and

national church in the selection, training and long-term support of clergy.

Living Ministry is a mixed-methods, longitudinal study. This report presents the findings of Wave 2 of the panel survey, which took place in early

2019. The survey built on the exploration of clergy wellbeing in Wave 1 (2017) by both monitoring this and including questions on ministerial

effectiveness.
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